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Vendome Announces the Resignation of Two Board Members 

  
TORONTO, ONTARIO, January 9, 2014 – Vendome Resources Corp. (“Vendome”) (TSX 

VENTURE:VDR) (FRANKFURT:9VR) announces the resignation of Messrs. Franz Kozich-

Koschitzky and J. Andrew McQuire from its Board of Directors. 

 

Vendome has already initiated the process of adding quality members to its Board of Directors 

and is currently meeting with a highly qualified individual to join the Board in the near future.  

Vendome will also hire a new CFO and the selection process is in progress. 

 

“We seek to add one new Board member who will bring a wealth of technical expertise and 

business experience to our company.  We thank Messrs. Kozich-Koschitzky and McQuire for 

their contributions to Vendome and wish them the best in their future endeavours”, said John 

Priestner, President and Chief Executive Officer of Vendome. 

   

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

  

W. John Priestner, 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 

in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy 

of this release.  

For more information, please contact: 

 

Vendome Resources Corp. 

Robert Chisholm 

Director 

T:   (647) 932-1604 

info@vendomeresourcescorp.com             

www.vendomeresourcescorp.com 

  
 


